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COURSE OFFER

WHAT?
The four bachelor programmes will be
discontinued, new engineering bachelor
programmes will start in winter 25/26.

All students enrolled in the four bachelor
programmes Electrical and Electronics
Engineering, Industrial Engineering, Mechanical
Engineering and Mechatronic Systems
Engineering, can stay enrolled and complete their
studies until February 28th 2030.

WHAT DOES IT
MEAN IN DETAIL?

Gradually phased out: The scheduled lectures
of a semester are discontinued after the last
enrolment cohort has completed this semester
according to the study plan (curriculum). In
other words, lectures from first semester
modules will be given in winter semester
2024/25 for the last time. Lectures from second
semester modules will be discontinued after
summer semester 2025, and so on; see the
table.

 The practical semester and the semester
abroad (sixth semester as per curriculum) can
be conducted at any time, as long as you fulfil
the requirements, but latest in summer
semester 2029.

THESIS &
COLLOQUIUM
The thesis and the colloquium can be
completed at any time, as long as you fulfil
the requirements, but the thesis must be
registered latest by 30.09.2029.

WHAT SHOULD 
I DO?

               Review Your Academic Progress: Take a close
look at your academic progress, identify which courses
and exams you still need to complete.

               Consult Academic Advisors: Reach out to your
academic advisors or head of the degree programme
for personalized guidance. 

              Plan Your Course Schedule: Prioritize taking
remaining courses and exams within the designated
timelines to avoid any delays in your academic
progress.

            Stay Informed: Regularly check official
communication channels such as emails, university
websites, and the Moodle course (see QR-code)  for
updates regarding course offerings, exam schedules,
and any additional information. Ask counseling
services, career guidance, and academic support.

             Explore Transfer Options: If you are considering
transferring to a different programme or institution,
start researching your options early. Contact
admissions offices  at other institutions to understand
their transfer policies and application processes.

            Stay Proactive and Organized: Maintain clear
communication with staff, follow deadlines for course
registration and exam applications, and keep track of
your academic documents and transcripts.

INTERNSHIP/
SEMESTER ABROAD

CHANGE OPTIONS
New enrolments into the first semester of
these degree programmes will no longer be
possible from winter semester 2024/25 on.
Enrolments into a higher semester - for that
you need minimum 15 transferable credit
points - are only possible under certain
conditions as follows:

Changing the degree programme to one of
the discontinued degree programmes will be
possible for the last time for winter semester
2025/26. Your application must be handed in
latest by 15.06.2025.

Parallel enrolments into one of the
discontinued degree programmes will no
more be possible.

EXAMINATIONS
Will be offered for minimum three more times
after the corresponding lecture will have been
given for the last time. Example: if lectures from
third semester modules will be given in winter
2025/26 for the last time, the corresponding
exam will be offered until winter 2027/28.


